To: Jack Grone <jgrone@mcphersonpublishing.com>
Subject: RE: Today’s Parking Commission meeting

Hello Jack,

You can get those from the Custodian of Records Shirley Rukcic. I'm sure she can access
to make that available to you.

Thanks,

Felice McClendon

Director of Communications

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 South 11th Street, Suite 530
St. Louis, MO 63102
McClendonF@stltreasurer.org
314-366-3088

Transparency, Integrity, and Service
https://www.stltreasurer.org/

From: Jack Grone <jgrone@mcphersonpublishing.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:22 AM

To: Felice McClendon <McClendonf@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: Today’s Parking Commission meeting

Hi Felice — could you please send me copies of the handouts for the New Business
portion of today’s Parking Commission meeting?

Many thanks
Jack

Jack Grone

Editor, McPherson

Phone: 314-560-3046
www.mcphersonpublishing.com
Twitter/Facebook: @McPherSTL




